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Building a Healthy New Mexico!

To: Gadsden Independent School District
Judy Creegan, MSN,RN

From: Norma Vasquez, Program Manager
Date: June 23, 2006

Re: Intent to Contract for FY 07

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that the Department of Health, Office of School Health intends to

contract with your school or school district for the 2006-07 school year. Your monetary award
for the school year will be $67,000.

A formal proposal including a Scope of Work will be sent to you in the near future that will
require signature pages to be returned as quickly as possible after being received. If your school
office will not be open after June 1, please provide this office with an alternative address, e-mail
address, or summer contact information for the person responsible for your contract. Please send
this information to norma.vasquez(@state.nm.us.

Thank you and best wishes for the new school year!
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